
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 9/4/2012 7:33:24 PM
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Julie Halligan

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Update on NTSB recommendations

Paul, Julie- for your info, attached is the recent NTSB letter on our progress towards implementing the 
recommendations from their investigation. We have closed 4 of the 12— one earlier this year, and the additional 
3 included in this letter.

Pis let me know if you have questions or need additional information,

Jane

Jane Yura 
PG&E Gas Ops 
415-973-1398
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